July 24th 2013



10023

Senior Planner
Policy, Projects and Conservation
Warwick District Council
Riverside House
Milverton Hill
Leamington Spa WARKS CV32 5HZ

Dear Mr Hay

Proposed Development in Lapworth Ref:R85

I would like to strongly object to the plans to build at least 12 houses East of Station Lane in Lapworth, opposite Gowan Bank.

This will spoil the existing views and open countryside for those that live in the area. It will also build on what is currently green belt productive farmland outside the village envelope.

There are already issues with parking in Station Lane which will only increase with more residents in the area and more children at the school. Other local services will also be put under pressure by concentrating developments in the Kingswood area of Lapworth.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter. I would also like your assurance that existing residents' views are being considered and are not being sacrificed to fulfil planning objectives.

Yours sincerely



Elizabeth Beaver (Ms)

